
A.D.C No. 46/2015/NTC/PFY/SSR/2022 

Government of Pakistan 
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******** 

 

Notice of Termination of Sunset Review of Polyester Filament Yarn Pursuant to 

Termination of Anti-dumping Investigation against Dumped Imports of PFY into 

Pakistan Originating in and /or Exported from the People’s Republic of China and 

Malaysia 

 

The National Tariff Commission (the “Commission”) initiated a sunset review on                  

August 24, 2022, under Section 58(3) of the Anti-Dumping Duties Act, 2015 (the “Act”) on the 

basis of application for sunset review filed by the domestic industry pursuant to the notice of 

impending expiry of definitive anti-dumping duties imposed on dumped imports of Polyester 

Filament Yarn (“PFY”) from China and Malaysia published in national press and official Gazette 

on April 21, 2022. 

  

The Commission vide Notice No. ADC No. 46/2015/NTC/PFY, dated November 07, 2023 has 

terminated the original anti-dumping investigation against dumped imports of PFY from China 

and Malaysia pursuant to remand order of the Anti-dumping Appellate Tribunal dated                     

December 20, 2022. 

 

Since, the original anti-dumping investigation against dumped imports of PFY from China and 

Malaysia has been terminated on November 07, 2023, consequently, the sunset review against 

dumped imports of PFY from China and Malaysia also stands terminated. 

  

This issues with the order of the Commission.  

  

 

 

         (Mahmood Alam) 

                                                                                                                       Deputy Director 

December 21, 2023 

  

 

 

 


